
S.R.D.A.V Mobile App to be launched soon 

Technology is the pen and paper of our time and the beauty of good technology is 
that one need not understand it but just simply use it.  

Thus, in an effort to keep up with the techno savvy age, the school will be shortly 
launching its own mobile app to facilitate active school-parent communication. 
Apart from ensuring efficient correspondence, the app will act as an effective 
catalyst in enhancing students’ performances. It will also allow access to the latest 
information about the various academic and extracurricular activities conducted 
in the school.  

We sanguinely hope that this initiative will go a long way in maximizing our pupils’ 
achievements because children learn best when the significant adults in their 
lives-parents, teachers, and other family and community members work together 
to encourage and support them. 

 

 


